ANHRDP plans comﬁuter
camp for rural Alas

. This July, the Alaska Native
Human Resource Development
Program (ANHRDP) will be pro-
viding computer camps designed
for rural Alaskan students and
professionals. Computer camps
are an unparalleled opportunity to
combine basic or advanced train-
ing by University staff with the
stimulation that comes only from
interacting and learning with peo-
ple from a variety of geographic
and cultural backgrounds.
Candidates must be at least 12
years old, ‘and have a strong in-
terest in some facet of computers

or computer applications, The

ANHRDP will provide instruc-

1

ans

tion for beginners and cxpcrienc:'—
ed users in areas ranging from ac-

counting, animation, basic pro-

gramming, communications,
graphics, hardware, trouble
shooting, and word processing.

The ANHRDP is a part of the
Univérsity of Alaska Cooperative
Extension Service. They provide
assistance to village corporations
and local governments in selec-
tion and operation of micro-
computer systems.,

For more information chll
272-9531 or write Dan Shanis, A
N H R D P Computer Project,
429 D Street, Suite 210, An-
chorage, AK 99501,




